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Letter of Invitation

September 3, 2021
Dear Liana Stepanyan,

On behalf of the organizing committee for the International Conference on Learning, you are invited to attend and orally
present, "Oer Resources And How They Were Created And Implemented”, at the:

Twenty-sixth International Conference on Learning
Queen's University Belfast

Belfast, UK

24-26 July 2019

The Learning Conference is attended and supported by delegates who wish to share knowledge and to learn from the experience
of others on an international level. This event will bring together some of the world’s leading thinkers and practitioners in this
field. We feel that your involvement in the presentations and general discussions will add great value to this conference.

You can find regularly updated information about the conference on our website: http://thelearner.com/2019-conference/.
Should you require further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact us: https://thelearner.com/support/.

‘We do hope you will be able to attend this important and timely international conference.

Yours Sincerely,

bl .

Dr. William Cope

President, Common Ground Research Networks, USA

Professor, Department of Education Policy, Organization & Leadership, College of
Education, University of [llinois, Urbana-Champaign, USA

Gommon Ground Research Networks Ph: +1-217-328-0405
University of llincls Research Park Fax: +1-217-328-0435
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